


Kenai Peninsula Borough
Office of the Borough Clerk

MEMORANDUM
TO: Peter A. Micciche, Borough M
THRU: Robert Ruffner, Planning Direc
FROM: Michele Turner, Borough Clerk
DATE: September 26, 2023
RE: Planning Commission Applications for Appointment

Pursuant to KPB 2.40.05(E), the annual vacancies on the Planning Commission
were noticed for 30-days. The vacancy notice was posted on the Borough's
website, Facebook page and in the borough administration building. The
application period closed on September 6, 2023.

The applicant has been verified as a resident within the city and is a qualified
voter of the borough. Recommendations from the city council is as follows:

City of Seward Seat

Troy Staggs

Thank you for your consideration.











